
 

RETURN TO LEARN DAY 
 

Following the success of last year’s event, we will once again 

be opening the doors to the public to allow them to sample 

what it’s like studying at the University. The event is being 

hosted by Go Higher, the University of Liverpool’s unique 

access diploma, designed for adult learners as a fast-track 

entry route into undergraduate study. 

The Return to Learn Day is aimed at adults who have been out 

of education, and for anyone who may be considering 

returning to study as a mature student. The Return to Learn 

Day promises to offer an entertaining and educational insight 

into areas of the University not often seen. 

Refreshments and lunch will be provided. 

Wednesday 9th April 

10:30am – 4:30pm 

 

The event is free, but 

booking is essential – 

please visit Eventbrite to 

book your place now: 

https://return-to-learn-

2025.eventbrite.co.uk 

WEDNESDAY 9TH APRIL 

Faculty of Humanities  

and Social Sciences 

 

 

THE ORIGINAL 

REDBRICK 

Email: gohigher@liverpool.ac.uk 

Tel No.: 0151 794 1433 
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